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Dear Parents, 

The Finance Committee and PJA Board are beginning the budgeting process for next 
school year.  In order to make responsible plans we ask that you complete the form below 
and return it to the school by January, 2017.  Thanks for your assistance.  

Our Family’s School Plans for Next Year 

Family Name: ____________________________________ 

_____  We expect to send the following of our children to Parkview next school year: 

             ___________________________________________________________ 

_____   We are unsure for the following reasons: 

    ___________________________________________________________ 

_____   We would like to talk to the principal before making this decision. 

_____   We do not plan to send any children to Parkview next year. 

   Reasons (optional): ______________________________________________ 

   ____________________________________________________________ 

             ____________________________________________________________ 

_____ We expect our financial situation with regard to tuition to be about the same. 

_____ We expect to be able to pay more of our children’s tuition (for those receiving 
 financial assistance).  Total amount we can pay per student: ________ 

_____ We expect to need additional assistance.  Total amount we can pay per student: 
 __________ (Assistance dependent upon available funds.) 

 

Parent signature: ______________________________________________________ 


